
 

 

 
 

 
 

Date: Thursday 9th January 2025 
Our ref: MAL/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 13 Intervention sessions 
 
We are looking forward to our Year 13 students having a successful year at St Bernard’s High school. Throughout the 
year, there will be a number of intervention sessions delivered by staff. We have produced a centralised timetable to 
support students. staff will be delivering targeted intervention for students who have been identified through our data 
tracking and target setting systems. Departments will inform student and write to you to make you aware if your child 
is to attend. During the year, we will refresh the days and times when intervention run and, in the run, up to the 
exams, the programme will continue to be tailored to meet the needs of the students. Each year, in order to further 
support students, staff give of their time to target those who may need additional help with specified areas of the 
curriculum. This is put in place to support students to reach the aspirational targets that we set. We know that in 
providing these additional targeted sessions, students often go on to grow in confidence and achieve well.  
 
Please find attached the timetable for this term. This timetable will be reviewed, and we will resend any updated 
timetables throughout the year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs M Allitt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


